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Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Welcome back to our Summer 
Term. We kick started the term 
with our Easter Service in St. 
Wilfrid’s last Tuesday conducted 
by Fr. Ian. Thank you to those 
parents who joined us for this 
celebration. 
 
This promises to be a very busy 
term, with Year 2 & Year 6 sitting 
their SATs papers. With 
improving weather, there are 
more sporting fixtures planned 
and preparations are already 
underway for our Junior Summer 
Show. 
 
There are lots of opportunities for 
children to get involved in 
lunchtime & after school clubs – 
Junior Maths, Y5 Samba Drums, 
WFA & Girls’ Football, Ballet & 
Tap, Junior Lacrosse, Y2 
Archery, Y2 Robot Club, Netball 
Squad Training and Y4 Art Club. 
 
Good luck to our teams 
representing Mobberley School 
this week in Gymnastics and Golf 
Competitions.  
 
The Infants enjoyed a Cricket 
Assembly and taster session in 
school last Wednesday. 
 
We extend a warm welcome to 
our new Foundation Governor 
(appointed by the Church), Val 
Baker, who visited school last 
week. Val has a child starting at 
Mobberley School in September. 
 
The whole school enjoyed an 
informative Nepal Presentation 
from Mrs Millington & Mrs 
Franklin on Friday. We have a 
new display in school exhibiting 
all their lovely adventures. 
  
On Friday morning we will be 
having our Class and Year 6 
Leaver’s photographs taken in 
school. We are also having a 
‘Whole School Photograph’ done 
for the first time. Smart school 
uniform and no birthday clothes 
please. 
 
 
Damien Stenson 
Headteacher 
 
 

 
 

Golden Certificates for the 
week ending 20/04/2018 

Reception ~ Oliver Williams 
Year 1 ~ George English-Jones 
Year 2 ~ Patrick Collins  
Year 3 ~ Riley Brocklehurst 
Year 4 ~ Maddie Tarne  
Year 5 ~ Oliver Harrison 
Year 6 ~ Kirsty Marshall 
All these pupils gave 100% in 
their studies last week. 
 

 
 

 
 
Good to be Green week 
ending 20/04/2018 

Reception ~ Oscar Kaberry 
Year 1 ~ Grace Elvidge 
Year 2 ~ Oscar Howarth 
Year 3 ~ Cameron Capp 
Year 4 ~ Aiden McLachlan 
Year 5 ~ Charlie Valentine 
Year 6 ~ Sara Kaizik 
Well done to all children who 
keep the Golden Rules all week 
and whose names are entered 
in the class raffle.  
 
 

 

 
 
Winning House 

Griffin with 216 House Points, 
Mallory 214, Green 213 and 
Wilfrid 204. 
Well done to Griffin!  
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Attendance week ending 
20/04/2018 

Reception ~ 98.00% 
Year 1 ~ 94.48% 
Year 2 ~ 98.67% 
Year 3 ~ 96.92% 
Year 4 ~ 93.33% 
Year 5 ~ 98.52% 
Year 6 ~ 97.50% 
Well done to Year Two and Year 
Five, our Key Stage 1 and 2 class 
attendance winners. 
 
 

 
 
VIP’s this week 

Our VIP’s this week wearing the red 
sweatshirts will be: 
Reception ~ Joseph Watson-Hunt 
Year 1 ~ Jack Price 
Year 2 ~ Ben Sykes 
Year 3 ~ Lucas Pilkington 
Year 4 ~ Oliver Price 
Year 5 ~ Ellen Grassby 
Year 6 ~ Charlie Bannister 
 
 
 

 
 
KS1 Lunchtime Golden Table 

The Infant winners for last week 
were: 
Reception ~ Ellen Jones  
Year 1 ~ Charlie Brown 
Year 2 ~ Eloise Chown 
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Times Table Champions 

Times Table Certificates were 
awarded to the following children 
in Year 1 : 
~ Riley Williamson-Howell (x2) 
~ Pippa Rowlinson (x10) 
Well done to these children! 
 
 

     

 
 
Pen Licences 

A Pen Licence has been awarded 
to Phoebe Hoskins in Year 2. 
Well done Phoebe! 
 

 
  
Morning Messages 

If you have messages that need 
passing on to Class Teachers or 
the School Office in the morning 
(e.g. to notify us who your child is 
going home with after school) 
please could you pass them onto 
the Teaching Assistant who is on 
duty on the Infant or Junior gates. 
 

 
 
Reception and Y6 Height & 
Weight Measurement 

Reception and Year 6 will be 
having their height and weight 
measurements done in school 
tomorrow. A letter went home 
about this before the Easter 
holidays. Children are weighed 
and measured in a private area 
away from other children and the 
data is submitted for national 
analysis. Individual children 
cannot be directly identified from 
the data. 
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
Cheshire East Catering 

Cheshire East Catering will be 
launching their new Summer 
Menu week commencing 7

th
 May. 

This will be emailed to all parents 
this week so please look out for it 
in your emails.  
Please be reminded that 2 weeks 
notice is required for any 
changes to your child’s dinner 
pattern. 
 
 

 

 

MOPS NEWS 
 
Our first week back was fairly 
busy for the MOPS children. We 
had our third visit from the 
Cheshire police who delivered a 
talk on “Stranger Danger” 
followed by quite an exciting time 
for the children exploring the 
police car.......which they really 
enjoyed. 
 
We did have several activities 
planned but the weather changed 
some of these and we took 
advantage of the blue skies and 
warm temperatures. 
 
On Monday, Chloe Brindle will be 
hand painting the hands of those 
children who were given 
permission by their parents to 
take part. Chloe has a flair for art 
and craft and I am sure the 
results will be fantastic. 
 
This Tuesday is our last visit from 
the police who will be discussing 
road safety with the MOPS  
Children. These sessions are 
interactive and the children have 
been engaged throughout all their 
visits, both answering and asking 
questions. 
 
We have play dough, computer 
games, obstacle course, dens, 
dressing up, painting table and 
much more planned for this 
week. Mrs Eadie will be playing 
marbles with the children on 
Tuesday as they thoroughly 
enjoyed this last time she set it 
up. 
 
We are also have a further 
cookery session booked in on 
Tuesday 1st May. Once again, 
we require parent / carer consent 
for their child to take part. Our 
last cooking afternoon with 
“Speckled Hen” was informative, 
enjoyable and great fun for the 
children who loved it. Especially 
the eating of their delicious 
biscuits that they had made. 
 
Lots happening in the last school 
term, so watch this space. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


